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Call To Order

Roll Call

3 - District 3 - Chief Deputy Myles Davidson, District 1 - First Deputy Cody 
Compton and District 2 - Chief Deputy Michael Taylor

Present:

Notice of the meeting was properly posted on September 8, 2022.

For purposes of this agenda “Action” means any of the following: amending, 
approving, approving as amended, deferring, denying, giving instructions to staff, 
making a recommendation to another public body, receiving documents or 
presentations, referring to committee, reconsidering, re-opening, returning, or striking 
the item.

Approval of Minutes

1. Discussion and possible action regarding the meeting minutes of August 22, 2022.

Compton moved, Taylor seconded, to approve minutes. The motion carried by 
the following vote:

3 - Davidson, Compton and TaylorAye:

Departmental Items

2. Discussion and possible action regarding the Investor’s Capital Building- Exterior 
Building Envelope Project.

No Action

No Citizen Participation

Board Comments

Comments from Cody Compton District One: I want to bring it to your attention, as you 
know floors three and four in Investors Capital Building are secured entrance due to no 
security in that building. On the third floor men's restroom that is badge access only, 
we have had significant issues there since we moved in. Specifically in a stall that 
creates a health hazard. We have notified the other entities we have allowed to use that 
facility other than District One and District Three on multiple occasions. If anybody 
wants to see pictures, those are available. If it does not get taken care of and under 
control then next time this board meets, we will be looking to limit access significantly 
to the men's restroom on that floor to District One and District Three only. We do not 
want to do that, we have given every opportunity for people to take care of things 
themselves to including putting extra cleaning supplies in there, but if people will not 
take care of making sure everybody is in a clean and safe environment then we will 
have to take further actions.

No New Business

Adjourn

Chairman adjourned meeting at 10:53 am.
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